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INDEPENDENT COMMISSION
AGAINST CORRUPTION

NEW SOUTH WALES

The Hon. Victor Dominello MP Our ref:
Minister for Customer Service Contact:
Member for Ryde Telephone:
By email; I

Dear Minister

I refer to the recent media coverage concerning the alleged leaking of NSW motorist
information by a member of your staff.

The Commission can confirm that we will not be investigating these concerns at this time.
Yours faithfully

The Hon Peter Hall QC
Chief Commissioner
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